
Edilson Gonzalez
Senior Web Dev

linkedin.com/in/edygg

github.com/edygg

+50489607624

me@efgm1024.com

Tegucigalpa, HN (open to relocation)

Technical Skills

Work Experience

Programming Languages 

Frameworks 

REST APIs 

Infrastructure 

Soft skills 

Other tools 

Python, Javascript, C#, PHP


Django, Falcon, NodeJS, dotnet core, Yii


DRF, Falcon, FastAPI, ExpressJS, Parse Platform, Yii


Docker, k8s, Google Cloud Platform, Azure Cloud


Technical docs and reporting, Gathering Requiriments, Team work


TDD, Scrum, Clean Architecture, JIRA, Confluence, Notion, Github, Bitbucket

February 2022 - October 2022

Senior Backend Developer


n1co technologies

Develop an API for procesing credit card 
payments from brands Visa and Mastercard for 
corporate customers with a high 
transactional volume, incorporating a 
complete flow of customer authentication 
through 3DS.


Planning and develop using Scrum principles, 
a new version of the logistics software used 
to delivery orders using AI for route and 
vehicule recomendations implemented on 
dotnet core using clean architecture 
principles.

July 2019 - July 2020

Lead Developer


Dynasoft Honduras

Planning and leading develop of various 
systems targeting SMEs: a payroll payment 
system, human resources management system, 
and a point of sale system using VueJS, 
NodeJS (ExpressJS), Django, and Angular.

July 2020 - February 2022

Senior Backend Developer


hugo technologies

Following up tickets related to production 
incidents for internal web apps, mobile apps 
using technologies like Yii, ExpressJS, 
Switft, and Kotlin.

Planning and develop using Scrum principles 
a new version of credit card payment 
processor and digital wallets, for countries 
within Central America, The Caribbean, and 
Venezuela using dotnet core. 



April 2017 - July 2019

Full Stack Developer


Media Interactiva Honduras

Full stack developer oriented to planning 
and develop a scalable subscription and 
payment system using SMS protocols, 
including technologies like Django and 
asynchronous processing using Celery 
Workers.


Building portals that contains games, 
riddles and entertaiment in general using 
Django a ReactJS.


Building reusable Python libraries in order 
to maintain shared business logic through 
diferent systems.

October 2022 - October 2023

MSc Artificial Intelligence


Universidad Internacional de Valencia

January 2012 - April 2016

Computational Systems Bachelor Degree


Universidad Tecnológica Centroamericana

July 2016 - March 2017

Full Stack Developer


Premper Agency Honduras

Backend and frontend developer building CMS 
using SilverStripe (PHP), Wordpress, and 
Balloon (RoR). Working mostly with RoR, 
NodeJS, PHP and Sass packing sites using 
Docker.

Education


